
 
 
Downtown Environment Work Group 
Meeting Notes 
 
 
 
Cannon Moss Brygger Architects, 302 Jones Street, Suite 200 
12:00 p.m. November 15, 2016  
 
Present: Stacie Anderson, David Brockshus, Melissa Campbell, David Carney, Ragen Cote, Glenn Ellis, Terry 
Glade, Dawn Kimmel, Kathie Pfaffle, Kevin Randle, Brent Ruch, Matt Salvatore. 
 
Randle presented the Downtown Parking Assessment, which was compiled over the summer to determine 
how public parking is being used in downtown. The results showed an estimated 35% of combined on-
street and garage parking was being utilized. The next step will be to add more information to the report 
on lots, Parkmobile and revenue data.  
 
Campbell gave an update on the city’s recycling of glass and reported on the availability of recycling 
containers in general downtown and separation needs. A survey could be drafted to gather information on 
the needs of downtown businesses and properties to determine if containers are needed and how they 
would be used. Kathie Pfaffle and Stacie Anderson will work with Melissa and the group on a recycling plan 
at the next meeting. Ideas included involving Morningside College, focusing on Earth Day and possibly a 
monthly litter campaign with the Environmental Advisory Board. Other communities do a “trash bash” 
events, so we could make something like that locally.  
 
The group was asked to take a look at the timeline http://downtownsiouxcity.com/whats-happening/ for 
additions and edits to help keep information current. Wayfinding also remains a strong topic to continue 
discussing at upcoming meetings and with City staff.  
 
 

Next meeting 
There will be no work group meetings in December.  

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 17 at 12:00 p.m. at CMBA (302 Jones St. #200)  
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